
 

In-line with the Governor’s directive, and to help reduce the potential spread of COVID-19 in our 

communities, we will be temporarily limiting our services. We remain open to treat patients 

with the following types of visits: 

○ Mohs surgery of an urgent nature 

○ General dermatology of an urgent nature 

If you believe you require an appointment of an urgent nature, please call our office at (330) 

965-8760 and we will help you determine if your visit needs to be seen immediately or can be 

scheduled for a later date. We deeply value the health of our patients, team members, and 

community we serve, and appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

 


